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I met with the Programs & Youth Services Coordinator at Port Moody Library, Corene Maret Brown, today (Feb. 6th). We discussed how the library & the society could collaborate in the future. Some of the possibilities discussed were:
· Aiding the library in an audit of facilities and policies
· Holding a workshop on LGBT issues and identities for library employees
· Working together on suggesting materials for library collections
[bookmark: _GoBack]I will be working with Corene further in the coming months. 
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